
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/4/2023 3:26:02 PM

First name: Woodrow

Last name: Palmer

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments:  As a weekly user of these sections of PUBLIC land I feel that it would be a horrible mistake to allow

anyone to start a new drilling/mining operations so close to many recreational areas that people have been using

and maintaining for years. The negative impact from this proposed operation will most certainly outweigh any

good that could come from allowing this into our area. I hope that the USFS will truly consider the long term

effects that mining would do to our area and listen to the people that love and live in this area. 


